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I am in opposition to this bill. I feel like it's being pushed through without enough 

thought on how ODOT can spend its allotted funds more efficiently. We all have to 

work within budgets and its not fair to keep coming back to the public to pay more 

when agencies aren't held accountable. Throwing more money at the problem won't 

fix it. ODOT needs to do a better job accounting for the money they have and working 

within that budget before asking the public for more.  


